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Beyer, Jim R

From: Mirabile, Gerry J. <Gerry.Mirabile@cmpco.com>
Sent: Monday, July 24, 2023 2:03 PM
To: Beyer, Jim R
Cc: Morin, James; Matt Manahan; lgilbreath
Subject: NECEC June 30 FAR Minor Revision Application Withdrawal

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Jim, 
 
Following up on recent discussions, Central Maine Power Company and NECEC Transmission LLC hereby 
withdraw the June 30, 2023, NECEC Field Adjustment Request (FAR) minor revision application.  We intend 
to resubmit this minor revision application soon; this refiled application will exclude proposed stormwater 
management system adjustments and horizontal directional drilling adjustments. 
 
Thank you and let me know if questions.     
 

 

 
 
 

Internal Use 
 

 
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender and immediately delete this message and any attachment hereto and/or copy hereof, as such 
message contains confidential information intended solely for the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. The use or disclosure of such information to third 
parties is prohibited by law and may give rise to civil or criminal liability. 
The views presented in this message are solely those of the author(s) and do not necessarily represent the opinion of Avangrid Networks, Inc. or any company of 
its group. Neither Avangrid Networks, Inc. nor any company of its group guarantees the integrity, security or proper receipt of this message. Likewise, neither 
Avangrid Networks, Inc. nor any company of its group accepts any liability whatsoever for any possible damages arising from, or in connection with, data 
interception, software viruses or manipulation by third parties. 

 

 

 

Gerry J. Mirabile  
Director - NECEC Permitting & Compliance  
 
83 Edison Drive, Augusta, ME 04336  
Mobile 207.242.1682  
gerry.mirabile@cmpco.com  

   


